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Blessed Trinity Catholic School will be hosting the 8th Annual Gala in memory of
Roseanne Mills on April 29, 2023 . We were inspired to start the Gala shortly after the
passing of Roseanne, a wife and mother of three children who attended Blessed Trinity
Catholic School as a way to memorialize her spirit, efforts, and goals for our parish school.

We are excited to join together to celebrate what makes our school a place where
students can encounter Jesus and grow in their faith through respect, responsibility, and
reverence.

As we prepare for this year’s Gala, we would like to invite you to join our
sponsorship program. The program involves many opportunities for you to not only
advertise but also participate in Blessed Trinity Catholic School events throughout the year.

There are four ways sponsors may support our gala: (more information about sponsorship
levels can be found on the page attached to this letter)

● Platinum Level Sponsor
● Gold Level Sponsor
● Silver Level Sponsor
● Bronze Level Sponsor

We also offer several options for donating to Blessed Trinity Catholic School.
Donations include silent auction items, live auction items, food/beverages used the night of
the event, and more.

Proceeds will be used for tuition relief, operation, maintenance, and other expenses
of Blessed Trinity Catholic School. Thank you for your consideration! If you are interested
in donating but aren’t sure of what to give, please feel free to reach out to Alicia Zepp, the
principal, at the school office (608-592-5711 x 7) or email azepp@btcatholic.us.

Gratefully yours,

Alicia Zepp, Principal

Father Joe Baker, Pastor
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